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ABSTRACT 

 

Azizah, Siti, Nur. 2017. The Relationship Between Parenting Styles  and Fine 
Motor Adaptive And Gross Motor Development  of Preschool Children (3-
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 The quality growth and development of infants especially preschoolers (3-
5 years old) is the main key to reliable human resourses. The percentage of 
preschool children who experience delays in motor in 2008 in Indonesia is 11-
14% and 3-5% in 2010. A child’s development is inseparable from the role of the 
family as the first place where children grow and develop. This study aimed to 
determine whether or not the parenting styles related to the development of fine 
motor adaptive and gross motor skills of preschool children (3-5 years). This 
study used  observational analytic research using cross sectional approach. The 
research respondents were parents and children aged 3-5 years of PAUD Kasih 
Bunda. The sample was selected by purposive sampling with the result of the 
calculation was as many as 63 samples. The data collection was done by giving 
questionnaires about parenting styles to parents and assessed fine motor 
adaptive and gross motor development of children with DDST sheets. The 
likelihood ratio test obtained that the study result showed that there was a 
significant relationship between parenting styles with fine motor adaptive 
(p=0,010) and gross motor (p=0,014) of preschool children (3-5 years) of PAUD 
Kasih Bunda. The parents with permissive, authoritarian and neglected parenting 
styles caused fine motor adaptive and gross motor skills development of children 
became suspect. Whereas the parents with democratic parenting will caused fine 
motor adaptive and gross motor skills development of children to be normal. The 
conclusions is there is a relationship between parenting styles and fine motor 
adaptive and gross motor development of preschool children (3-5 years) of PAUD 
Kasih Bunda. The suggestions for parents is parents must  choose the right 
parenting styles for the children. 
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